Selectmen's Meeting October 17, 1977 Eric F. Tenney and Emery S. Doane present, Eric F. Tenney presiding.'

The Selectmen agreed to send a form letter to all Associations that request funds in the Town Warrant telling them that they must provide detailed information on the services provided by them to the Town of Antrim.

Aletter confirming the fact that the proposed CETA Program has been approved subject to the availability of funds was read.

Emery Doane presented a plan for a fire station and a proposed location. Eric agreed subject to the approval of the Fire Department and Town Meeting.

Ed Clarke, Police Officer spoke with the Selectmen about a personal problem of one of the Townspeople.

The Selectmen met with a Welfare applicant.

Eugene presented an application for a building permit which was approved.

Gordon Allen was sworn in as a member of the Conservation Commission.

The Selectmen signed a note to borrow \$80,000.

be 10/18/77